
MISS CATE ON HOLIDAY 

Miss cate will be away from May 1st until May 22nd in New Zealand to celebrate her niece's wedding. Please do 

not contact miss cate via phone call or text due to overseas charges that may incur, instead for all urgent matters 

contact Ayesha Owen on 0499 552 259  

END OF YEAR CONCERT AND REHEARSAL 

GEORGE JENKINS THEATRE , MONASH UNIVERSITY FRANKSTON  

Monday 2nd December — Theatre Full Dress Rehearsal  

Thursday 5th December— Evening performance 

Saturday 7th December— Matinee Performance 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

TERM 2  2019 NEWSLETTER 

MID YEAR CONCERT 

When: Thursday 13th June, 5pm 

Where: Peninsula Community Theatre, Wilsons Road Morning-

ton 

What: An exciting showcase of dances the students have been 

working on alongside there class work. Stay tuned for further 

information on ticket sales and performer arrival times.  

SPARK PERFORMANCE—ARIADNE 
As a part of  Spark Youth Dance Company PBS members Miss Rhiannon, Freya (3C) and Hannah (3A) will be per-
forming in the full length contemporary piece ‘Ariadne’ choreographer by  company founder Alex Dellaportas.  
 

When : May 23rd -June 7th 

Where:  Bunjil Place, Ulumbarra, Clocktower and National Theatre 

Tickets and Information: www.sparkyouthdance.com.au/ariadnesecrets 



MOTHERS DAY RAFFLE 

Our Mothers day raffle will be drawn on Sat 11th May at 2pm.  

Get your tickets for your chance to win an enormous  

4.5kg Toblerone bar worth over $120  

CONTACT DETAILS 

www.mepbs.com  

Mornington: 18 Virginia Street, Mornington, Vic 3931  

Mobile: 0407 302 441  

Postal Address: Mt Eliza: 69 Walkers Rd, Mt Eliza, Vic 

TWINKLE AND TEDDY 

Our baby ballet friends Twinkle and Teddy with be     
visiting us over June and July this year so keep an eye 
out in your babyballet© classes. 

FUNDRAISING  

Amazing PBS families, many thanks for all the help with fundraising we have been doing over this year and last. 
This is all going towards our major roof and plumbing repairs. It was getting so bad we were worried about 
damage to our studios and costumes. After many impossibly expensive quotes we have been able to start the 
urgent repairs with a more reasonable quote for approx $16000. This will be possibly more if further problems 
are found but the plumbers Miss Cate has used with other work and have been both trustworthy and reliable. 
 
In 2018 we raised $1350: 
PJ Week $110 
Father Day Draw $150 
Chocolate sales $990 
Donations (Sophie Doyle, Zoe Marsh’s Mum) $100 
 
So far in 2019 we have raised $442: 
PJ Week $88 
Mother Day draw $77 
Chocolates $277 
 
The total raised so far is $1792 
With our chocolate fundraising currently still ongoing and the mothers day draw still to occur we hope to have 
raised $2000 by the end of this term. Thanks again for all your support with this. 

 CONNECT WITH US! 

Like us on facebook! 

PeninsulaBalletSchool 


